
AAUW provides scholarships to
LTCC grads
The American Association of University Women, South Lake Tahoe
branch  recently  awarded  two  $1,500  scholarships  to  women
graduating from Lake Tahoe Community College and going on to
further their education at the college or university level.

Both winners are from South Lake Tahoe. Hannah Brown attained
an associate’s degree in math and Spanish from LTCC and will
be  attending  UC  Davis  to  major  in  computer  science.  Kat
Spence, who has already attained several associate’s degrees
is graduating from LTCC with a degree in math application,
will be attending UC Davis to major in civil engineering.

AAUW is dedicated to advancing equity for women and girls
through advocacy, education, philanthropy and research.
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